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630 Creekside 
 
 
Nominated by the MPMA Board of Directors 
 
 
My husband, Larry, and I have been full-Ɵme residents of the Villages 

since April 2015. I have been an MPMA Board Member since 2018, serving the last 5 years as 
Treasurer. I know the commitment that is needed to be of service. 
 
I want to conƟnue the work in our community, ensuring that our grounds and roads are well 
maintained and aƩracƟve. I believe in volunteering and service. Larry and I lived in a managed 
HOA prior to moving here and know that professional management has some serious 
drawbacks that would have to be researched before the Villages consider such a move. We 
support the current direcƟon of the Villages.  
 
I have served on many boards over several decades and have been professional staff for others. 
I’ve been a leader and trained leaders in several local and statewide non-profit organizaƟons. 
Before reƟring in 2015, I specialized in legal issues that affect educaƟon employees, working 
with more than a dozen aƩorneys across the state of North Carolina. I meet all the criteria for 
board candidates outlined by HOA Member Services, a naƟonally recognized organizaƟon for 
HOAs. We need candidates that work as a team and have confidence in each other. The current 
leadership is consistently working towards what is best for the Villages.  
 
I ask for your vote for the 2024 MPMA Board of Directors. Let’s keep the Villages beauƟful and 
inviƟng.  Let’s work together towards a community where neighbors know and care for each 
other, where we consistently maintain the equity in our properƟes, and where we work 
together in harmony and respect.  


